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From:
To:
Date:
Subject:

Melvin Holmberg
R. Michael Morris
4129104 10:54AM
Re: Point Beach Head Inspection

Thanksl I will try and talk with Brian Kemp today.

>>> R. Michael Morris 04/28/04 06:49PM >>>
Mel,

I was just informed by plant management that they believe that they have a sub-surface indication on a
J-grove weld on nozzle number 26. The indication is being evaluated and they should have more
information In the morning. This Is one of the steeper nozzles. Brian Kemp is going to call you tomorrow
with more information.

R. Michael Morris

CC: Duane Karjala; Hills, David; Patrick Louden

Z_ 17 1

/1


